
  
 
 

 
 

                  
Hi all, 
 
As we all know, tomorrow is the first day of school. It is a shame that we have to start with a 
“Covid Cloud” hanging over us, and with the need to wear masks all day. Hopefully this will 
only be necessary for a week, after which we can go back to normal. 

If your student does not have a mask, they should use a scarf to get to school and we will 
supply them with a mask on arrival. If needed, we will give students a new mask every day. 

The priority this year is to get all our students to school every day. Please don’t let mask-
wearing be an excuse for not coming to school. 

As always, the earlier students get to school, the better chance they will have at securing their 
optional subject choices. 

Due to the kitchen extension which is still under construction, students much enter the 
School building through the main student entrance in the morning. Students are to wash their 
hands at the newly installed handwashing station next to the entrance before entering. 
The gate off Carrington Street will still be available for use. This will be locked, as usual, from 
10am. 

The student and staff toilet block has been totally revamped in the holidays.  
Unfortunately, the kitchen/canteen is still a month away from completion. In the meantime, 
morning tea and lunch will be prepared in the Young Parent Centre kitchen and served at the 
new undercover area outside the fitness gym. 

We look forward to seeing all student at 8:45am tomorrow for the start of the 2021 school 
year. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Barry Finch 
Principal 
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